
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS  

H O N O L U L U  

LINDA LINGLE 

G O V E R N O R  

December 16,2009 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

and Members of the State Senate 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the Public Utilities 
Commission’s Petroleum Industry Monitoring, Analysis and Reporting Program Summary 
Report for 2009, as required by Section 486J-5, Hawaii Revised Statutes. In accordance with 
Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed 
electronically at http://hawaii .gov/budget/puc/legreports. 

’ 

Sincerely, 

LINDA LINGLE 

Enclosures 

http://hawaii.gov/budget/puc/legreports

